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From: PAC Club <paqclub@tpg.com.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 30 July 2024 12:04
To: PAC Club
Subject: PAC 100th Anniversary Dinner invite

Dear PAC members, please see the below info regarding the 100th anniversary dinner: 
 

1. The date is 12th October 2024 at the Club Premises. 
2. Seating is strictly limited to 120 people on a first come, first served basis based on monies paid. 
3. The PAC Board has set the price of tickets at $50 per head, this is a nominal amount to defray costs. 
4. On the night there will be a three-course dinner plus a band and a comedy act. 
5. Monies to be paid to the PAC bank account BSB 082294  ACC 36582663, you must put your name and 100 

anniversary in the description field  E.g. Barnes 100 anniversary. 
6. The list will be shut down once the limit is reached. 
7. Email paqclub@tpg.com.au for any correspondence. 
 
Hope to see you there! 
 

 
Kind regards 
Stuart Pollard 
Secretary 
 


